PTO MEETING AGENDA

TUESDAY, MAY 13, 2003



Agenda Item�Resp��Welcome & Review Agenda�Chris Sickler��Principal General Remarks�Bonnie Cerace��Budget Update�Chris Sickler��Committee Updates�Chairpersons��PTO Elections�Chris Sickler��Questions and Answers�--��Closing�Chris Sickler��

Committee Updates



	Spring Gala	Marcela White Venturini

	Yearbook	Amy Spenrath

	Teacher Appreciation	Lisa Bridges



PTO Board Elections and Fall Festival/Program Director Chairpersons



PTO Board positions filled during the April meeting are:  



	Treasurer	Amy Spenrath

	Secretary	Leslie Foxhoven



Unfortunately, Ms. Deanna Sheffield will not be able to fill the position of Vice President.  Consequently, nominations for the two remaining positions are:



	President	Brandt Spenrath

	Vice President	Suzie Chauvin







It’s been great working with you and thank you to all who have volunteered so much time this past year.  Have a great summer!



				Your 2002-2003 PTO Board,

					Chris Sickler

					Joanna Love

					Leslie Foxhoven




